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As parents, we should be allowed to choose where our children are educated. 

Mandating or restricting the parent’s right to choice is an infringement of our liberties. 

If a public education system teaches theories that fly in the face of parent’s choice, 

they should be allowed to choose a different education system without restraint. This 

is actually referred to as survival of the fittest and is determined by the participants. 

This is not a decision that our government should ever be allowed to mandate. 

Forgive me, but that sounds very much like socialism. 


